
FALL LEAF PICKUP 
 
 
During the week of November 15 thru November 19, 2016 the Department  
of Public Works will  be picking up leaves instead of newspapers.  We ask all 
residents to bag their leaves preferably in brown bags; however, open plastic  
bags will be suitable.  
 
Tuesday, November 8, Election Day the Department of Public Works will be  
off, garbage and blue recycling will be a day late.  Also, the Department of  
Public Works will be off on Monday, November 14 for Veteran’s Day. Refuse  
and Leaf pick up will be a day late.  
 
Any questions feel free to call DPW at 570-348-4180. 
 


